ASSCIATED STUDENTS UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

STEPHENS UNION
PHONE ASHBERRY s800
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA August 3, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Lducatlion
University of Kansas
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Dear Mr. Allen:

"Nibs" Price has showed me your letter of July
6th concerning the possibilities of three basketball
games in December 1939. Our plans for that season at
the present time are somewhat indefinite and there 1is
a possibility that we may again make a trip to the
Middle West similar to the one which we made last Decem-
ber. However, this is very much in the future and Ifor
the present at least 1 would like to consider the games
you suggest as a definite possibility for 1939. Our
ideas on the subject will be considerably more definite
before the end of the fall and if it 1is possible to work
anything out I would like very much to do 1it.

Youry ver) truly,

Lol hy
rKennet riegptley
General Manager, A.S.U.C.
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